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Envirgnmental Protection Agency
A Gurlambaireoch? um Chaombing Comhshooi!

Mr Derek Luby

Technical Director

SLR Consulting Ireland

7 Dundrum Business Park
Windy Arbour

Dublin 14

24/06/2014

Dear Mr Luby W0260-01

| refer to your letter dated 20™ June 2014 seeking, on behalf of your client, Crystalhill Inns
Limited, trading as CHI Environmental, an extension of time for an additional 12 weeks to
submit the Environmental Impact Statement.

I note your request is after the deadline date of 19 June, a timeline set out in the Agency’s
letter of 28" February 2014. | also note from your letter, the reasons behind such a request.

Having given due consideration to the contents of your letter together with the business
needs of the Agency, the EPA is prepared to grant an extension of 8 weeks from the date of
this letter i.e. up to 19™ August 2014.

if you have any queries please contact the undersigned at 053-9160600.

Please note all correspondence should be addressed to Licensing Administration,
Environmental Protection Agency, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford.

Yours sincerely

Patrick Geoghegan
Senior Inspector
Office of Climate, Llcensmg & Resource Use



